
 
 

 

Meeting Date:     12/15/2015   Staff Contact:       Mark White        
              Director of Public Works  
Agenda Item:      10    E-mail:       mwhite@saginawtx.org   
                              (CC-1215-14) 
      Phone:        817-230-0449 
 
 
SUBJECT:     Consideration and Action regarding Construction of Skate Park at Willow Creek Park  
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION: 
Mr. Jonathan Reed recently appeared before the Advisory Recreation and Parks Board about the 
possible construction of a skate park in Willow Creek Park.   He plans to secure funding for the 
proposed park through grants and donations.   He is asking for approval from the Council that should he 
be successful in securing the necessary funds he would be allowed to construct a skate park at Willow 
Creek Park.    
 
 
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT: 
N/A 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
The Advisory Recreation and Parks Board voted to recommend to the City Council that if Mr. Reed is 
able to secure funding, he would be allowed to construct a skate park in Willow Creek Park.   
 
 
 
 
Attachments 
Memo with Attachments from Randy Newsom  
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